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ALL CHILDREN TO RETURN ON MARCH 8th 2021 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

You will have received several documents via email tonight regarding the full opening of school next week.  

Please discuss the return to school at an appropriate level with your child/children in the next few days.  

 

The documents include: 

A guide to our reopening including staggered start and end times 

COVID 19 – A well-being guide 

Coronavirus – a book for children 

 

The documents are also available on our website alongside many other files that have been issued over the 

course of this pandemic to support all of our KingEdwinner community  

 

https://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/key-information/covid-19-advice-and-information/  

 

Please have a look through all of the documents but be reassured that there is little difference between school 

life in December and that following our return next week.   We will be taking a very cautious approach in the 

first instance and our main focus will be reintegration, socialisation and development of strong routines.   Our 

children will take part in all of their usual sessions and we will revisit the whole idea of being a High 5 

KingEdwinner.    Our deliberate focus and preparing and ensuring that children are in a good place to learn will 

set them up for the remainder of the term.  After Easter we will increase our extended provision significantly 

and embark on a busy but hopefully very enjoyable term of learning with all of the children.  

 

Please get in touch with us via helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk if you have any concerns regarding the 

reopening next week and we will try to support wherever we can.   

 

Please refrain from using the children’s TEAM accounts to communicate with the staff moving forwards as the 

most appropriate avenue is email.  It was acceptable during lockdown however, now is the right time to revert 

back to the normal method.   I appreciate your cooperation with this and thank you in advance for your ongoing 

support all round. You really have been brilliant and we are very appreciative.  

 

Take care and stay safe.  We can’t wait to see you all very soon. 

 

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  (Headteacher) 
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